
District 11 Treasurer’s Report October 2024 

Delivery date 11/7/24 

All donations have been deposited. 

Our Alt. Treasurer Bud is still out with a broken ankle and will be back in business next 
month. He will be taking care of sending the receipts to the donating groups for September and 
October. 

Over the past month we have had Income of $1,726.46 and Expenses of $542.17. This 
puts our available funds at $8,370.33 based on current prudent reserves. 

The webmaster is still looking into potentially saving 2 months of website fees. This will 
be sorted for our next budget year. 

Any questions? 

Motion to accept October report? 

In keeping with our 7th Tradition, we are self-supporting through our own contributions. 
The suggested donation is $2 for this meeting. 

Thank you! 

 

Yours in service 
Angelo Gallegos 
Treasurer@aa-nia-dist11.org 
Lomaster1313@aol.com 
815-678-4034 



 





 


